
May 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. David Sturgis 

6805 North First Street 

McAllen, TX 78504 

 

Dear Mr. Sturgis: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the film that was recently donated to the Assassination Records 

Review Board by your family. 

 

Please note that there is a notice on the tape and a letter enclosed with it regarding copyright claims 

which were made on May 28, 1996 when the attorneys for KTVT learned that we had the tape and 

intended to distribute it.  We felt it was necessary to advise people who received copies of the film 

of this claim and also wanted you to know about it.  KTVT has not contacted us again regarding this 

matter at the time of this letter and has given no further indication that they intend to pursue it. 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, thank you for the donation of the film.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosures 

 

 


